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During this half-termôs Sensory Integration, students will explore different movements 
using different pieces of equipment and music, throughout the school day. Studentsô 
sensory diets, music and equipment will play an important role during 
these sessions.  

Students will also explore óAction Attentionô sessions, these involve 
developing focus and attention skills which are built up slowly over 
time. The focus this term will be colours, numbers, movement, 
lighting and preparation for different up and coming celebration days. 
Phonics will also be developed during ôCreating Curiosityô sessions  

We hope that you have been able to have a lovely holiday with your family and friends 
and get to spend some time together.  
 
This half-term, we will continue to follow school routines for Covid 19, as well as 
continuing practising safety measures, such as regular hand washing and cleaning of 
equipment.  
 
We will be following our weekly timetable to ensure 
we cover a wide-range of subject areas as usual.  
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to 
contact us via the school office o.  
 
We will ensure that we upload lots of photos onto the 
Evidence for Learning app so that you can see what 
your child has been learning each week. We love 
feedback on EFL. 
The class team are Dawn Teacher, Teaching 
Assistants, Max, Mel, Nicky, we will be welcoming a 
new teaching assistant to the class very shortly. 



 

We love 
practising our English skills in a 
variety of ways. We listen to stories 
using resources to help us 
understand what is happening, mark 
make in a range of materials and 
using different tools as well as 
practise using a range of 
communication tools.  

 

In maths, we explore 
shape and number through a range of 
practical activities and focusing on 
everyday situations. We enjoy using songs 
to help us with out counting and apply this 
to everyday activities. We also love 
exploring shape in our environment and 
seeing how we can build by putting them 
together.  

 
We will have the use of the Rebound room every other 
Wednesday afternoon. Your child will be on a rota so only a 
small group are in the rebound room at a time.  

PE is on a Tuesday afternoon.  

Forest School will be open to Hub 2 class throughout the school week and we aim to 
explore this further every second Wednesday afternoon. Please ensure that your 
child has suitable clothing and footwear for this session—warm layers, wellies, 
waterproof coat, waterproof trousers etc.  

 

We are aiming to restart hydrotherapy this year and will let you know when this will 
start.   

 

Please be aware that the weather can be very unpredictable at this 
time of year and ensure your child has a coat or extra layers when in 
school. Any sun cream if we get an unexpected hot spell, will need to 
be applied at home and be able to last the whole day.   

 

Our Learning Challenge this half term will be óIn the Life of a 
Healthcare Professionalô. We will be looking at different 
healthcare professionals, what roles they do and what skills 
they need. We will explore this through stories, dress up and 
role play as well as looking at how we can help our friends.  
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